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Suit to Obtain Trial files r? 

WASHINGTON, July II (AP) 
The sons of convicted atomic 
spies Julius and Ethel Rosen-
berg say they still plan a law 
suit to obtain secret Govern-
ment files on their parents' 
case despite a Justice Depatt-
ment offer of many of the 

files.  "We haven't received one 
page of those files despite 
many such promises," the sons, 
Robert and Michael Meeropol, 
said ina statement. 

The Meeropols, who go by 
the name of the couple that 
adopted them after their 
parents were executed 22 years 
ago, contend that the Rosen-
bergs were not guilty. The sons 
say secret Government records 
will prove there was no founda-
tion for the charges against 
their parents. 

The Rosenbergs were con,• 
victed of giving United States 
atomic secrets to the Soviet 
Union. 
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